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The main activities that the charity has undertaken in 2016 are in relation to fundraising for the planned extension to St Owen's 
Church, Bromham, where £425,000 is needed to build toilets, a kitchen, a meeting room and improved disabled access. Planning 
permission for this building was granted in January 2015. 
 
The work is to be carried out in 3 phases: 
 Phase 1 – alterations to the South Porch (main entrance) to offer permanent disabled access, 
 Phase 2 – construction of extension on north side of the church to include functioning toilets, 
 Phase 3 – fitting out of kitchen and meeting room. 
As at 31 Dec 2016, £271,291 had been given or pledged and Phase 1 had been started with completion due by Easter 2017. 
 
In addition to the above, the charity also raises funds for the continued improvement and repair of church facilities. These funds are 
primarily raised from donations for refreshments and a 100 club draw.   Improvements this year have included the replacement of 
internal lighting with LED lamps. 
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